
Office of the Governor 
1205 Pendleton Street 
Columbia, SC 29201

February 27, 2011

SUBJECT: Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) Request

REFERENCE: South Carolina Traffic Camera Commission

In accordance with the FOIA, I hereby request the following information in regards to 
referenced commission:

All correspondence on file including memos, notes, emails, meeting agendas, 
meeting minutes, or other documents, etc. This was a short lived commission so 
there should only be minimal documents on file. I am "not" interested in how the 
commission was formed or the appointments to the commission. I am "only" 
concerned with documents related to discussions and meetings involving all or some 
of the commission members as related to the commission's purpose.

Just for information i did speak to Mr. Glenn McCall, the commission chairman, in 
regards to my request. He stated that all documents were on file at the Governor's 
office so that is why my request is so addressed.

Please respond to the undersigned. Also, please advise if there is any fee in regards to 
my request and I will immediately remit such fee. I will look forward to your 
response and thank you for your time.

GaryW. Hodges
P.O. Box 100 
Ridgeland, SC 29936 
843-726-3200 (home) 
843-476-9595 (cell)
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